
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 2/9/2017 10:30:41 AM
Subject: Re: Do we need to report receptions now?

Please send me the notes on 107
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Monday, February 6, 2017 8:15:54 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Re: Do we need to report receptions now? 
 
This message contains privileged and confidential information.

After reviewing the statute, the only exception to reporting is for members of the general assembly 
attending events approved by the invitations committees. So while the ethics website makes it clear 
that he can attend, he is required to report them. Further, I reviewed Gov. McMaster's last filing and 
found that he reported receptions. As did McConnell. 
 

Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent from iPhone

On Mon, Feb 6, 2017 at 5:45 PM -0500, "Danny Varat" <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
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